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2. 2020 State Shoot Rescheduling

a.

b.

The status of the state shoot schedule vs the current virus
restrictions was discussed at length.

It was noted that the ATA had responded to Doyle’s inquiry that
yes, the state shoot could be delayed into the beginning of next
year’s target year such as in September or October but that the
targets and All American points would be counted in the following
year’s accounting.

Dates under consideration for rescheduling by the Board are the
weekend of July 25" and sometime during the month of
September. It was noted that it is extremely hot in July and that the
date is just before the Grand and two weeks after MS’s
rescheduled state shoot. It was discussed that shorter days come
into play for later than September and that hunting season could
affect the number of shooters.

Presquad was discussed. The site can move the entire
presquadded shooters to the new dates. It was agreed that if
someone can’t attend the new dates, they will be refunded their $2 /
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event if they cancel more than 30 days in advance of the new
dates. Checks will have to be issued by the LTA to refund their
monies.

. The financial impact of cancelling vs rescheduling was discussed.

If the shoot is cancelled, the LTA still must pay for the trophies.
Without other expenses being incurred such as the Saturday night
meal, the impact for the year would be minimal unless the
donations made are returned. In that event the impact is quite
large pushing the revenues for the year greatly into the red. If the
shoot is rescheduled, the primary risk is a reduction in the number
of participants.

The Board was requested to consider how donations would be
handled if it is decided to cancel the shoot.

. After it was discussed that no one thought the shoot could occur on

the current scheduled dates, a vote was held and passed that the
shoot would be rescheduled.

. After discussions that it may be a more negative impact to the

shoot if it has to be postponed twice, a vote was held and passed
that the rescheduled dates would not be decided until after another
Board meeting to be held on 4/22 so that additional information
could be obtained regarding where the virus restrictions are
headed.
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